
Keeping You Informed During Construction
Coming Soon – The Windsor-Essex Parkway Information Bulletin!
The new Windsor-Essex Parkway Information Bulletin will be published every few weeks to help keep the public up-to-date on 
construction and traffic management activities.  

Where can the Information Bulletin be found?
 • visit the homepage of www.weparkway.ca
 • join our emailing list and get it delivered right to your inbox 
 • follow us on Twitter (www.twitter.com/WEParkway)

What other ways will information be shared?
In addition to the above, you will be able to find more information through: 

 Construction Notification
You will be notified of specific construction activities, including local road closures and lane restrictions, that may impact those residing, 
doing business or travelling through the Parkway corridor by:
  • mail drops and letters to neighbours
  • notification on www.weparkway.ca and through Twitter
  • signage 
  • media reports
  • community and business group meetings.

 Signage 
Signage will be used to inform the community of local road closure and lane restrictions. Signs will be erected before construction 
begins to ensure the travelling public and the community are aware of future traffic impacts.  

 Windsor-Essex Parkway Online 
The project website, www.weparkway.ca, is your main source for up-to-date information on the Windsor-Essex Parkway. The upcoming 
“Windsor-Essex Parkway Information Bulletin” will provide instant access to construction and traffic information online.

Follow the project on Twitter at www.twitter.com/WEParkway for real-time updates on construction information, community meetings and 
other project details. You can tweet questions and receive responses from the project team and retweet posts for the people following 
you. Look for #weparkway.

Watch project videos on the Windsor-Essex Parkway YouTube channel at www.youtube.com/weparkway and view photos detailing the 
latest progress made on the project on the project Flickr account – www.flickr.com/photos/weparkway.

 In the News
Daily reports/updates on closures, detours and other traffic related information will be provided to local newspaper, radio and television 
media groups.
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 Complaints Protocol
In keeping with the Detroit River International Crossing Notice of Approval, the Windsor Essex Mobility Group will have a protocol for 
dealing with and responding to inquiries received during construction of the Windsor-Essex Parkway.  The Senior Public Liaison 
Officer will be the initial contact for any type of public inquiry or complaint. All efforts will be made to resolve complaints in a timely 
manner.

 In-person
The Windsor Essex Mobility Group’s local office is now open. The public office provides a place where you can find information, talk to 
the project team, ask questions and provide feedback. 

Contact information:
Senior Public Liaison Officer
Windsor Essex Mobility Group
2187 Huron Church Road, Suite 340A
Windsor ON  N9C 2L8
226-347-1519
wep-plo@lura.ca

You can also contact the Ontario Ministry of Transportation at:

Windsor Border Initiatives Implementation Group
949 McDougall Ave, Suite 200
Windsor ON   N9A 1L9
519-973-7367
detroit.river@ontario.ca

For more information on the Windsor-Essex Parkway, visit www.weparkway.ca. Follow the project on Twitter at 
www.twitter.com/WEParkway. Look for #weparkway.
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